
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		09/10/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	National Park Service Call on 111d on 09/10/2014

SUMMARY:        
EPA participated in a conference call with representatives from the National Park Service, the Fish and Wildlife Service, and the National Forest Service on 09/10/2014 to discuss their questions about the Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES:

EPA Headquarters
Jan Cortelyou
David Solomon
Tom Powers
Brian Fisher
Gabrielle Stevens

EPA Region 8
Laura Farris

External Stakeholders
Pat Brewer and Don Shepard, National Park Service 
Meredith Bond, Fish and Wildlife Service
Chuck Sams, National Forest Service

National Park Service 111d Discussion Questions
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Concerns about 111d triggering PSD if the states re-dispatch to NGCC units
1. Concerns that carbon offsets were not allowed in the proposed rule
1. Concerns about NSR and criteria air pollutants












	
	

	
	


	
